
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                           

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

         

 
        

 

           

 

            

 

 
         

 

          

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Issue No.3 

 Sept 14th, 2023 

Dinner Menu – 

Week 4 

 

Ready, Respect, Safe! 
We have three rules in Gorran. We believe if we – 

• Are ready to learn and have fun 

• Show respect to ourselves and others 

• Follow the rules to keep ourselves and others safe 
Then everyone can be learn and achieve their very best in school. 

Claudia’s Music Club 
Last year we had music club with Claudia. The 

children really enjoyed this club and got to 
experience a wide variety of musical instruments. 
To be able to host Claudia again this year we need 
to ensure that we have enough pupils to cover the 

costs. We hope to run a club for P1-3 and P4-7 
possibly on a Wednesday afternoon.  
The cost per pupil would be £3.50.  

If your child is interested, please click on the link 
sent out via the school app.  

There is no payment required at this stage, it is 
just an expression of interest.  

Thank you.  
 

What’s On 
Monday –  
Piano 
Football Club 3:15-
4pm 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Tuesday –  
Swimming  
Piano  
Drama Club 3:15-4pm  
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Wednesday –  
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Thursday –  
Girls Hockey 3:15-
4pm. 
Kids Club 2-5pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Flower Festival 
We were, as always, very proud of 

our school choir on Friday. They sang 
beautifully, with big smiles on their 

faces. Everyone at the festival 
thought that they were fantastic. 

Well done to the children and Mrs 
Doey for spreading some joy!  

Clubs  
Football P5-7 (Boys and Girls) – 

Monday 3:15-4pm. 
 Drama (Mrs M) – Tuesday 3:15-

4pm 
Girls Hockey (Mrs P) – Thursday 

3:15-4pm   
We will have a boys hockey session 

later in the year.  

Good Inclusion Game (P4-7) 
We have been chosen to take 

part in a research project that is 
designed to encourage inclusive 
behaviours in the classroom. The 

project will run in partnership 
with the Ulster University. Our 
pupils will play a game during 

normal lessons (Good Inclusion 
Game) GIG, that rewards 

inclusive behaviours. Mr Scott 
Graham (Ulster University) has 

sent home information about the 
project and a consent form. If 

you are happy to take part in the 
study, please complete the 
consent form and return to 

school. 

Stars of the Week 
P1/2- Ellis for being so kind 

and having lovely manners.          
Bobby-John for super 

homework. 
 

P3/4- Michael for 
always being ready to learn. 

Mason for great 

concentration. Poppy for 
showing great kindness to 

others. 
 

P5/6- Lilyanna for a super 
attitude to her swimming. 

Alexander for an excellent 

start to P6. Maya for a 
brilliant week at swimming 

and numeracy. 
 

P7- John for listening so 

attentively in class. Darcy 

for being a brilliant reading 
buddy. 

 Operation Christmas Child 
We plan to support the shoebox appeal again this year. 
This is a great way to bring joy to other children around 
the world who may not receive anything at Christmas. 
Shoeboxes will be collected on the week beginning the 

13th November 2023. Let’s fill as many as possible! 
 


